
Public Notice  

  

Pursuant to Idaho Code §74-204  

  

The Twin Falls County Weeds Board will hold regular meetings to conduct public business for 

the 2025 calendar year at the Twin Falls County Parks and Weeds Building located at 1234 

Highland Ave E, Twin Falls, Idaho on the 3rd Thursday of every other month at 6 p.m.   

  

Dated this 3rd Day of January, 2025.   

  

  

/s/ Kali Sherrill   

Kali Sherrill, Weeds Director   

  

Posted;  

Twin Falls County Parks and Weeds Building  
 


